
Water Management Referral Response

Reasons for referral

Council's Water Management Officers are required to consider the likely impacts. 

Officer comments

The proposal is supported with regard to water management issues 

The proposal is therefore supported. 

Note: Should you have any concerns with the referral comments above, please discuss these with the 
Responsible Officer.

Recommended Water Management Conditions:

Nil.

Application Number: DA2022/2010

Proposed Development: Construction of a Sewer Pumping Station in association with
Glenaeon Retirement Village

Date: 10/01/2023

To: Nick Keeler

Land to be developed (Address): Lot 100 DP 1114910 , 207 Forest Way BELROSE NSW
2085
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